
Tuesday, April 10, 2018

A number of members havw requested new club name tags and there will be an order going in shortly.  The more we order the
cheaper  the  tags  will  be.   We  are  hoping  to  order  20+  so  that  we  can  get  the  best  discount.   Please  email  me  at
johnrandle@shaw.ca if you wish one.  Would you please indicate whether or not you require a magnet or pin backing?  There is
about $1.50 difference in price.

John Randle

Dates to look forward to:

     Open Houses April 14, 21, & 28, 2018 – from 1 to 4:00 pm
     Official Opening of the green Sunday, April 22, 2018 – 1:00 pm
     First Club Tournament (Jim Gavin) Sunday, April 29, 2018 – 9:00 am

These dates depend on the condition of the green.
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